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Submission: The proprosed across the board SRV will place an extremely unfair burden on the farming community within the
shire. Farmers are price takers, not price setters, and as such have little control over the price of their product. Add to this the
current drought conditions and this SRV would no doubt see the demise of many farms within the shire - farms which have been
the backbone of this shire for generations.





